
 

LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF MARBLETOWN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE 2024 PRELIMINARY HIGH FALLS WATER 

DISTRICT BUDGET. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Preliminary Budget for the High 

Falls Water District for the year beginning January 1, 2024 have been completed and filed in the 

Office of the Town Clerk.  Copies are available to any interested person during regular business 

hours Monday - Friday, from 8:30a.m. to 4:30p.m. 

FURTHER NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of the Town of Marbletown will 

hold a Public Hearing, pursuant to Town Law Sec. 108, on said Budget at the Rondout 

Municipal Center, 1925 Lucas Ave., Cottekill, New York on Monday, November 6, 2023 at 

6:05p.m.  All interested persons will be heard on said proposed budget during the hearing. 

By order of the Town Board of the Town of Marbletown 

Heather Moody, Town Clerk  

10/28/2023 

 

 


